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STATE OF IOWA 
 

BEFORE THE IOWA UTILITIES BOARD 
 

IN RE: 
REVIEW OF ASSESSMENTS RULES 
[199 IAC CHAPTER 17] 
 

 
 

        DOCKET NO. RMU-2016-0025 

 
IPL Comments  

 
 COMES NOW Interstate Power and Light Company (“IPL”) and submits these 

comments pursuant to the Order Commencing Rule Making issued by the Iowa Utilities 

Board (“Board”) in the above captioned docket on April 19, 2019.   

 At this time, IPL largely supports the proposed rule changes and appreciates the 

Board’s consideration of IPL’s prior comments in this docket.     

 IPL reserves its right to participate in any future proceedings. 

 Dated: May 28, 2019. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

  Interstate Power and Light Company 

By: /s/ Michael S. Greiveldinger    
Michael S. Greiveldinger 
Managing Attorney 
Alliant Energy Corporate Services, Inc. 
4902 N. Biltmore Lane 
Madison, WI 53718 
608.458.3318 
michaelgreiveldinger@alliantenergy.com  
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